
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

PARTNERS

Victoria Gold was pleased to support the Yukon Chamber of Mines (YCM) 
earlier this year in the organization’s fundraising efforts on behalf of the 
territory’s mineral exploration and development industry.

Launched in January, the YCM Funding Support Campaign united industry 
champions from across the mining spectrum to help the Yukon Chamber of 
Mines address critical issues facing all aspects of the mine life cycle in the 
territory.

Approximately 20 industry companies working in the territory contributed to 
the campaign.

“On behalf of the Yukon Chamber of Mines, we extend our sincere appreciation 
to the team at Victoria Gold for their support of our efforts on behalf of the 
industry,” says YCM President Loralee Johnstone. “Operating the Eagle Gold 
Mine in a way that benefits local communities and the Yukon economy, while 
being environmentally sustainable, is not without its challenges and Victoria 
Gold is leading the way as a positive example of doing just that here in the 
territory.”

The Yukon Chamber of Mines set a fundraising target of $170,000 with this 
campaign.

“The last year could have been financially devastating, however the generosity 
of industry over the past six months was critical in allowing us to fulfill our YCM 
mission,” says Yukon Chamber of Mines Executive Director Brianne Warner. 
“We’ve been working hard to ensure that the contributions made were put 
right back into delivering on our strategic plan and our members’ expectations 
to engage and be involved in policy which impacts industry today and into the 
future.”

Established in 1943, the Yukon Chamber of Mines works to advance the 
interests of all those involved in the Yukon’s mining industry. Membership has 
grown from a dozen founding members to now include hundreds of exploration 
and operating mining companies, service and supply companies, contractors 
and individuals which have a direct or indirect involvement in the industry.
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